
 

SELWYN COLLEGE SOCIAL DISTANCING AND FACE COVERING POLICY 

Whilst not in itself a guarantee against the spread of Covid-19, social distancing and wearing a 

face covering when appropriate can help reduce the risk. 

SOCIAL DISTANCING 

1. Keep your distance – 2 metres apart whenever possible. 

2. 1 metre + is however acceptable if you are: 

 Outside – or 

 Wearing a face covering. 

3. Keep left around the College inside and out, give way to people coming down stairs or out of 

staircases, and follow the signage. 

4. Students don’t need to maintain social distancing at any time with their household members. 

FACE COVERINGS 

1. Required (unless you have an agreed exemption): 

 Carry a face covering with you at all times. 

 Wear a face covering in the Servery, in the Library and in the Chapel. 

 Wear a face covering in any room of the College if you are less than 2 metres apart, 

except dining areas while eating & drinking.  This includes student study bedrooms (if 

you are not a member of the household), and everyone in public rooms and offices. 

 As a student or an academic, if others in a supervision or academic meeting request 

that you wear a face covering, we would ask you to do so. 

 Stay at least 1 metre apart even when you are wearing a face covering. 

2. Not Required: 

 When you are outside. 

 When you are eating or drinking. 

 As a student in your own household, including in the rooms of other members of the 

household. 

 In any room of the College, if you are more than 2 metres apart.  This includes student 

study bedrooms, public rooms and offices. 

3. Optional: 

 At all other times, wearing a face covering is optional. 

 Whilst a face covering is not mandatory on corridors and staircases, it is encouraged.   

 Generally, if someone asks you to wear a face covering, we would ask you to do so as a 

courtesy unless you have an exemption. 

Thank you for your co-operation in helping to keep Selwyn as safe as possible. 

Our aim is to be considerate of others for the good of all. 
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